
 

Luther Manor Continuing Precautions Related to COVID-19 

January 5, 2021 5:08 pm  

Happy VACCINATION DAY from Luther Manor! 
 
The safety of our residents and staff remain our top priority and we will continue with our 
protocols, precautions and daily screening of staff and all Health Care Center and 
Assisted Living Residents. All visitor restrictions remain.  
 
Thank you for your support, partnerships and commitment to our residents and staff as 
the pandemic continues to evolve. Please continue to connect with your loved ones as 
often as you can. Don’t forget our Sharing God’s Love team is here to help! Just email 
SharingGodsLove@LutherManor.org to get started. 
 

Campus Happenings 
● VERY excited that our first COVID vaccination clinic happened today with the 

help of our partners at Walgreens and our logistics team. Never easy getting 
some 200+ people vaccinated and observed for side effects. Walgreens was 
great to bring the vaccine to our residents in their apartments as well! Thank you 
to the many people involved in pulling this together over the holidays and to all 
the family members who made it a priority to get back to us. Watch for some 
great video later this week of staff talking about their decision to be vaccinated 
and how it went. The second vaccine (booster) will be administered on February 
2nd, which is also when any staff who could not come today will get their first 
vaccination. We still have not received updated information about when our 
Assisted Living or Independent Living residents will be able to receive theirs. We 
will be sure to communicate this as soon as we hear.  

 



 

   
 

 
 

Campus Update 
● Our regular routine staff testing in the Health Care Center returned a positive 

test. The staff member works in a unit that was not already in quarantine. Contact 
tracing is complete and families of those having loved ones who may have had 
direct contact with the individual have been notified. If you were not contacted by 
us, your loved one is not affected.  No residents on this unit are experiencing 



 

signs or symptoms of COVID; however, we will test residents and continue to test 
staff as directed by the Department of Health. We will also continue to work 
closely with the Wauwatosa Department of Health to ensure precautions are 
being followed to help mitigate the spread and remain flexible with any changes 
to their guidelines. 

 

Interested in hearing more from us? 
● Subscribe to receive email updates at COVIDUpdates@LutherManor.org  
● Visit our website at www.luthermanor.org 
● Follow us on Facebook at LutherManorWI 
● Call for daily messages on our COVID-19 Hotline, 414-831-9389 

 


